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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Chadie Almestad

Gc: James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com

Subject: RE: 700 Independent Road; RO0002900

Charlie,

Thank, I will update our contact information.

Regards,
Jerry Wickhom
Alomedo County Environmentol Heollh
I131 Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo, CA 94502-6577
510-56/-6291 phone
5l 0-332-9335 fox
jeIr y.wjckh am to oc g o v. o r g

Fromr Charlie Almestad [mailto:cAlmestad@kleinfelder.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2007 5:17 PM
To3 Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: lames_Soutter@equityofflce.com; markfurse@furselaw.com
Subject: 700 Independent Road; RO0002900

Hi Jerrv:

We are in receipt of our letter of June 13, 2007 concerning environmental assessment work at 700 Independent
Road, Oakland. I would like to inform you that Pete Mccing. whom the letter was addressed to, is no longer
with Equity Office Properties (EOP). We have forwarded the letter on to Jim Soutter of EOP who will now
reoresent EOP in this matter. Jim's contact information is as follows:

James Soutter
Director of Engineering
Equity Office Properties
1740 Technology Drive, Suite 150
San Jose, CA 95110
phone: 408-487-4188
fax: 408-457-4444
email: lames_Soutte!:@equityaff,ige.Eol1l (please note the underscore between James and Soutter in the
email address)

Please call if you have any questions.

Charlie Almestad PG, CHG
Kleinfelder Inc.
510-628-9000

6/20/2007


